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On 11 January 2025, the Department of Accountancy organized an engaging
Team-Building and Leadership Skill Training Fun Day at Hong Kong Disneyland
for students enrolled in the Master of Science in Professional Accounting and
Corporate Governance (MScPACG) and the Master of Arts in International
Accounting (MAIA) programmes.

Hong Kong Disneyland Team-Building and
Leadership Skill Training Fun Day for MScPACG
and MAIA Students (11 January 2025)

The day began with a warm welcome at the Disneyland Hotel, where students
participated in ice-breaking activities, followed by a delightful lunch with their
programme leaders at the hotel.
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The highlight of the day was a series of exhilarating games led by professional
coaches from the Hong Kong Disneyland Recreation Team. These games were
designed to enhance both team-building skills and leadership qualities among
the participants. Each game encouraged collaboration, communication, and
strategic thinking and enabled students to work together in dynamic and
engaging contexts.

As participants navigated through various challenges, they were encouraged to
step into leadership roles, which enabled them to practice their decision-making
and group coordination. These activities were designed so the participants could
take time to pause and reflect on their experiences, which facilitated meaningful
discussions. This reflective component allowed students to share insights on the
lessons learned and their personal growth, further enriching the overall
experience. By the end of the day the participants had not only developed
essential skills but also forged deeper connections with their peers, creating a
supportive environment that emphasized the value of teamwork and leadership.
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After the training sessions, the students left the Disneyland Hotel to enjoy a
complimentary visit to Hong Kong Disneyland Park, where they had time to
explore and experience the park’s attractions. This engaging event provided
students with valuable leadership training and a unique opportunity to bond and
create lasting memories with their peers and faculty. The Department of
Accountancy looks forward to hosting further similar events in which training is
combined with enjoyable and leisurely experiences.


